
 

Tuesday 3rd May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Free Bike Safety Checks at School – 23rd June 2022 
 
Lawnside Academy is keen to promote safe cycling and scooting and Central Bedfordshire 
Council have a School Travel Officer (Siobhan McSwiggan) who will be working with children 
and staff to encourage safe, healthy travel.  
 
Siobhan and “Dr Bike” will be at school on 23rd June 2022 to carry out bike safety checks and 
minor repairs. There is no charge for this.  
 
Please note – the safety check is not the same as taking a bike for a service, and we will only be 
able to carry out limited repairs. Where we cannot repair a bike, we will advise you of the faults so 
you can take the bike to a local bike shop to have it fixed. 
 
Any pupils wishing to get their bikes checked must make the bike mechanic aware and leave it in 
the appropriate area and ensure that the bike is NOT locked on the day of the check.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Siobhan on Siobhan.mcswiggan@sustrans.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr. Vince 
PE Lead Teacher 
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